
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
February 5, 2018 

2:15 PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
  
Operators: Lonnie, Peter      

 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
 

1. Sewer Separation Project, Bidding Project Results (Easements)  
Greg Rogalski gave the committee an outline of the bid that we received. 
Handed out a copy of all the bidders and what they have bid. The winning 
bidder is Joao & Bradley Construction Co. Inc. at a cost of $2,055,000. We 
also talked about the easement that is needed for the pump station and 
that cost would come out of the bond money. The committee moved to 
place all the above on the council agenda for approval.  
 

2. MS4 Permitting (Application 9/15/17)   
  Greg Rogalski stated that the state is about one year behind on the   
  permitting process. But that we should continue to do what we are doing  
  now. 
 
  3.  Refuse Contract 
  After much discussion the committee approved to place this on the council 
  agenda to be advertised. Scott stated that he would work with the solicitor  
  to complete the bid package.  
 
  4. Valve Replacement after Decanter  (done, info only) 
    Scott informed the committee on what was completed at the sewer plant  
  involving the valves.  
 
     5. Electronics Recycling Pledge Form 
  The committee approved Scott to go ahead and send in our Pledge.   
 
   
 
  

Next Meeting Monday, March 5, 2018 
 


